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This week’s statement to live by “I can say one good thing about myself.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
supported our ‘Sponsored Bubble 
Run’ event last term. Our chosen 
charities of Cafod, Nevitt Fund 
and Lawrence House all received a 
donation of £312.50. 
 

Friday’s Act of Worship will be led by  

Fr Frank 

Please do not struggle financially if you need to purchase school logo 
jumpers or cardigans.  Please enquire or email the office 
(office@stpetershinckley.net) with your child’s name and class and 
what size you need, and we will endeavor to find you a pre-loved one.  

Our next School Mass is on 
Thursday 15th September 

Whole School Mass 

Closing date for first time 
admissions is 15/01/2023.  
Closing date for secondary 
school admissions is 31/10/2022. 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/school
admissions   

Diary Dates 
27th & 29th September – Parents’ Evenings for Years 1 – 6 (EYFS to 
follow in November) 
6th October – EYFS Welcome Evening 
11th – 14th October – Year 6 visit Caythorpe 
17th – 21st October – Half term 
25th October – School Photographs 
 

 

House Cup Winner 

St Francis 

Parents’ Evening appointments (Years 1 
-6) will go live at 4pm today for 
Tuesday 27th & Thursday 29th 
September.  If you have any problems, 
please contact the school office.   

We welcome all our new Foundation Stage 
pupils into school full-time next week.  Don’t 
forget to activate your Parentpay accounts and 
return any outstanding forms to the school 
office.  Thank you. 

A reminder that stud only earrings can be worn 
and must be removed for PE. Tape is only allowed 
for newly pierced ears for the healing period. 
Pupils will need to apply the tape themselves on 
these days.  

When you register your child at school, you have a legal duty to ensure your child attends regularly.  Being 
in school every day when it is open is important to your child’s achievement, wellbeing and their wider 
development.  Parents should plan holidays around school breaks and avoid requesting leave for holidays, 
these will be un-authorised. 
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Last week’s 100 Club winning number was …… 145 

Watch this space for upcoming events! 

 

 
 

Star of the week awards  

Year 6 – Elyana for trying her best and having a great start to Year 6. 

Year 5 – Lottie for a confident start to Year 5. 

Year 4 – Robyn for embracing all the rules & ethos of the school. 

Year 3 – Vito for contribution in class discussions. 

Year 2 – Veer for a great start to Year 2, showing concentration and independance. 

Year 1 – Nolah for having a great attitude to all that she does.  

 


